
Subject: Request Information on Trash Container on Lexington Avenue at McCadden
From: Media District
Date: 02/22/2016 04:04 PM
To: Michael O'Hara <michaelohara@celebrationtheatre.com>
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, John Irigoyen <John.Irigoyen@universalpro.com>

Dear Michael:

I wanted to inquire about the trash container (3 yard dumpster) which is located in the red zone on Lexington Avenue.   I have attached a 
photo of the trash container for your reference.  Here are my questions:

1.  Does this dumpster belong to the Celebration Theatre?
2.  If so, is there any other location that it can be housed besides the street?
3.  If so, there is trash sitting outside of the dumpster which needs to be placed into the container  - can you please have some one handle 
that?

Appreciate your assistance in keeping the BID clean.  Let me know if this dumpster is not Celebrations.  

Thank you 

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org
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